PUBLIC NOTICE
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Village of Aurora Planning Board, having declared itself Lead Agency for the coordinated SEQR, and Site Plan review of Application #16-02 from Wells College for the construction of a new dorm and extension of the Woods Lot parking area at 170 Main St, (Tax Map #182.17-1-53 & 193.05-1-1) are accepting additional evidence from the public regarding SEQR through May 11, 2016.  A Public Hearing for a Special Use Permit for excavation will be conducted, following the continuation of SEQR and Site Plan review, at the regular meeting on May 25, 2016 held at 456 Main St in the Aurora Firehouse meeting room at approximately 7:00 pm. 
 
Posted
April 30, 2016
Ann Balloni, Village Clerk

